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Pronghorn LLC purchased nearly 35 acres 
from the port in September. The land is 
located at the port’s Twin Tracks Industrial 
Park off of East Cochran Road in Benton 
County. The company plans to build 
a new concrete plant and supporting 
facilities on the land next spring. The 
plant is projected to add a minimum of 
$4 million in revenue and 30 employees 
to the local economy.

Red Mountain Wine Estates purchased 
12 acres from the port at the base of 
Red Mountain in West Richland. The sale 
closed in April.

Brothers Andy and Bill Den Hoed, 
owners of Red Mountain Wine Estates, 
had leased the land from the port since 
2007. The lease contract included an 
option to purchase the land after 10 
years. The lease required construction of 
a 30,000-square-foot winery, resulting 
in the brothers bringing the $5.7 million 
Pacific Rim Winery to West Richland.

Two, one-acre adjacent lots are 
available to purchase for small-scale, 
production wineries. Contact Amber 
Hanchette at 509-586-1186 or amber@
portofkennewick.org for information. 
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